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						Dear Affiliate Leaders,
 
It has come to ASRT’s attention that Cullari Communications Global has contacted several ASRT affiliate societies regarding support of the Facilitating Innovative Nuclear Diagnostics (FIND) Act.
 
ASRT is an adamant and vocal supporter of this legislation. The FIND Act will change the reimbursement structure of diagnostic radiopharmaceuticals at the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS), allowing critical access to more patients.
 
The level of support each affiliate society publicly offers is at the discretion of the affiliate board, but we want to stress the importance of this legislation. Please encourage your members to use the ASRT Advocacy Action Center to contact members of Congress asking them to support and co-sponsor this legislation.  

Sincerely,
ASRT Government Relations
GovernmentRelations@asrt.org
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